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I would like to thank the College of Medicine and Health for awarding me this travel bursary 

to enable me to travel to Sweden to attend NECTAR.  

NECTAR is a small, but very specialised annual conference that focusses on using cell 

replacement and neuroprotection in neurodegenerative diseases. I was fortunate enough to 

be selected to give an oral presentation, which was my first at an international conference.  

It was a particular privilege for me to present at this meeting, as the model of Parkinson’s 

disease that I have worked with for my PhD was first developed by the organisers of the 

conference and so to be able to discuss my work with the audience was hugely beneficial. 

Thank you again for this fantastic opportunity 


